
 

Technical Bulletin 6 
February 3, 2015 

  
RE:  Uniform Bracket Selection for Break-Safe Models B525 and B650  
 
Transpo Industries, Inc. is announcing a change to our Break-Safe Breakaway Sign Support System.  The affected 
assemblies will be our B525 and B650 models.  The Break-Safe Type “A” Assemblies are not affected by this change. 
 
Currently these models are supplied with three different bracket options, -1, -2 and -3.  The bracket number is used in the 
engineering analysis of the system performance.  The differences between the -1, -2 and -3 are minimally significant and 
do not affect the systems’ overall performance.     
 
Effective February 15, 2015, all B525 and B650 assemblies will be available with a single bracket selection.  The part 
numbers for these assemblies will be SBM525 and SBM650, respectively.  
 
We will continue to offer B525 and B650 brackets with -1, -2 and -3 brackets however, they will become a made to order 
item.  
 
For more information, please contact your Regional Sales Manager or visit us at http://www.transpo.com/Break-
Safe.html.  
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